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Frank Danisienka has resigned as the IBS 2nd VP and Awards Chairman.  The IBS Executive Board has unanimously voted to appoint Dr. Kent Bratten (Eden Prairie, MN) as his replacement to fill out the rest of his term, to January 2020.  Dr. Bratten is a long-range shooter, primarily in the 600 yard discipline.  He is an officer in the Gopher Rifle and Revolver Club in Harris, MN.  That club will be hosting the IBS 600 yard National Championships later this year; the Gopher club previously hosted the 1000 yard Nationals. 

IBS President Stover said, “The IBS Awards Chairman is a demanding volunteer position, we thank Frank Danisienka for his diligence and hard work.  We look forward to Dr. Bratten continuing that tradition to serve all IBS competitors”.
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